
In this issue: 
Calendar 

Message from Mr. Becker 

Volleyball Info 

Picture Day  Info 
August 

• 15th Preschool First Day of School 

• 26th Picture Day PreK 4-8th Grade 

• 28th PTL Meeting at 4pm at SPI 

September 

• 5th Labor Day- NO SCHOOL 

• 6th Art Club Meeting 2:30-3:30pm 

"Go therefore and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father and 

of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, teaching them to observe all that I have commanded you. 
And behold, I am with you always, to the end of the age." (Matthew 28:19-20)  

COUGAR CHAT 
August 12, 2022 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
  Welcome to a new school year at St. Peter Immanuel Lutheran School. Thank you for attending our Back to School 
night on August 8. All of our families attended! That's fantastic and shows your commitment to the Lutheran  
education that your children are receiving at SPI. Our gracious God has blessed SPI throughout its history. To Him,  
we give thanks. 
 
  The past summer was filled with many projects at SPI. I thank all of the people (benefactors, construction workers,  
technicians, teachers, staff, and volunteers) who worked to have our building ready for the first day of school. That was 
no small task. These people went above and beyond to meet this deadline. All of this was done so that your children will 
have a great place to learn this year. Thank you! 
 
  Scholarships: If you haven't provided me with information to process your scholarship application for the 2022-23 
school year, please submit that information to me ASAP. In order to complete these applications before the deadlines,  
I need your information before August 26. If you have questions, please let me know. 
 
  May God richly bless our children who are disciples of Jesus Christ. 
 
-Mr. Becker 
 

Memory for this week: The First Commandment: You shall have no other Gods. What does this mean? We should 
fear, love, and trust in God above all things.  

Friday, August 26th PreK4-8th Grade 

Retakes to be scheduled for a later date. 



http://www.stpeterimmanuellutheran.org 

Like us on FACEBOOK @SPICougars  

The parochial school of St. Peter and Immanuel Lutheran Churches proclaims the Gospel, 

serves its students, and reaches out to the community. 

Please continue to check our Facebook page for information and updates.   

Reminder that we dismiss at 2:00pm on 

Wednesdays. 

Come cheer on our JV Volleyball team 

at their home games!   

JV Volleyball  Home Games 

8/29 vs. Concordia @ 4:30pm 

9/1 vs.  Woodburn @ 4:30pm 

9/8 vs. St. John Emmanuel @ 4:30pm 

9/15 vs. Acensnion @ 4:30pm 

9/19 vs. St. John Kendalville @ 4:30pm 

9/24 SPI Tournament (more info to come) 

 

 SPI is set up for Amazon 

Smile and it generates 0.5%.  

Remember SPI while you 

shop  Amazon!   

http://smile.amazon.com/ 

Choice and SGO Scholarships  

 Families may apply for scholarships for the coming year through the Indiana Choice Scholarship Program 
(voucher) or the Lutheran Scholarship Granting Organization. For information about the Choice Scholarship, visit 
 https://www.doe.in.gov/choice. Contact Mr. Becker before August 26th to apply. For information and an applica-
tion form for the SGO, visit https://www.lutheransgo.org/schools/. If you have questions about eligibility, feel free to 
contact Mr. Becker. 

REMINDER: SPI follows North Adams for weather             

related school closings and delays.  

When we have a 2 hour delay, child care opens at 9:00AM.   

Preschool will be 10:00 am-1:00 pm.   If a  delay happens on a 

Wednesday, we will dismiss at 2:35 pm instead of  2:00 pm.   

Please make sure to check SPI’s Facebook page, WOWO 

1190, News Channel 15, WPTA 21 or Fox 55 for updates on 

school delays or closing.. 

https://www.doe.in.gov/choice
https://www.lutheransgo.org/schools/

